





Thank you for your interest in Blueprint 181!

Dear neighbor,

We are now less than a week away from election day when voters will decide the future of the Blueprint 181 proposal to comprehensively address the long-range needs of our school buildings. We want to share some details that may be helpful to you as you are considering your vote and encouraging others you know to vote on April 10 (or earlier - info here).

The site for the proposed new elementary school in Baxter has been identified. Read more here.

Did you miss the info sessions? Get the info shared at those meeting here.

Do you have other questions? Read through the Frequently Asked Questions here.

Early voting is open 8am - 5pm through Monday, April 9 and Saturday, April 7 from 10am - 3pm at the Historic Courthouse in Brainerd.

If you've already voted and want to help us spread the word to remind others, try our Facebook profile photo frame <u>here</u>.

The polling locations will be open 7am - 8pm on Tuesday, April 10. Find your polling place <u>here</u>.

	As always, if you have additional questions about Blueprint 181, please visit
	blueprint181.org, email blueprint181@isd181.org or call 218-454-6900.
-	
	For more information:
	Visit <u>www.blueprint181.org</u> Email <u>blueprint181@isd181.org</u> Call 218-454-6900.
_	

Brainerd Public Schools, 804 Oak Street, Brainerd, MN 56401

SafeUnsubscribe™ {recipient's email}

Forward this email | Update Profile | About our service provider

Sent by communications@isd181.org in collaboration with

